Gilbane 101 West Pleasant Street Suite 104 Milwaukee, WI 53212 Telephone 414.287-2600 Facsimile 414-287-2613

March 7, 2006



City of Racine City Clerk / Room 102 730 Washington Avenue Racine, WI 53403

Attn: Honorable Mayor Gary Becker, Common Council Re: Racine County Law Enforcement Center Addition

Dear Mayor and Common Council

We have been awarded the contract with Racine County to represent them as Construction Managers on their Law Enforcement Center (LEC) Expansion project at the south end of their Wisconsin Avenue facility. We have discussed a construction Site Utilization Plan with Public Works (Rick Jones, John Rooney) and they directed us to request a meeting between Gilbane Building Company and the Transit and Parking Commission. We would like to talk about the possibility of waiving the parking meter fee during construction when we close down Eighth Street for building the facility, construction staging, accessibility and safety concerns.

Please contact me with any questions at (414) 236-6279 and verify when we could attend an upcoming meeting.

Daniel P. Clausen

General Superintendent

MAR 08 2006

CITY CLERK RACINE, WI

Refer to Traffic Comm.